Hello,

I am writing to address the warning message on my website, Galeria De Livros, located at https://galeriadelivros.com. I recently purchased the domain name from Namecheap on March 17, 2023, and have installed the script. However, upon trying to access the website, I received a warning message that said "Deceptive site ahead" and that attackers on the website may trick visitors into revealing personal information or downloading harmful software.

I also checked the Safe Browsing site status, and the message indicated that my website contains harmful content and may try to trick visitors into sharing personal information or downloading software.

I want to assure Google that my website is not intended for any scam or fraudulent purpose and that it is safe for visitors. 

I kindly request Google to review my website again and remove the warning message, as Galeria De Livros is a legitimate website that provides information on books and literature. I have taken all necessary steps to ensure that the website is secure, and I believe it is safe for visitors to access.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Please let me know if there is anything further I can do to ensure the website's safety and security.

Best regards,
Mandlate
